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Advisory Program

Dear Parents:

West County Middle School has implemented an advisory program at our campus to go along with philosophy of Making Middle Grades Work.  This program will follow your student through his/her academic career here at West County.  I would like to present to you the concept of advisory and what we will be doing with your students this year.

The following is an outline for advisory time for the 2014-2015 school year.  We will begin the advisory time in September.  It will be held on the first Friday of the month during 1st hour.  

Sixth graders will be lead through transition activities to help them with entering the middle school from the elementary.  They will also be exploring career paths and character education.

Seventh graders will be lead through career and character education and Eighth graders will be lead through career paths and begin to prepare for their High School career.  Any path chosen is not set in stone.  We will be exploring a broad spectrum of occupations.

Your student has been assigned a grade level advisor. They will report to their advisor each month and this person should be your contact for any questions you have regarding your child’s academic progress.  They will help assist you answer questions and make sure you are guided in the right direction. 
The coaches and grade level advisors are as follows: 

	Special  Ed
	Sixth Grade
	Seventh Grade
	Eighth Grade

	Nortan (coach)
	Gidden
	Coffman
	Clifton

	
	Labruyere
	Brinkley
	Sansoucie

	
	Shannon
	Mills
	 Brewer

	
	Miller
	Barnett
	 Stroup

	
	Davis
	Landers
	Hartley

	
	
	
	


If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at the high school 562-7521, between 12 p.m.-1 p.m. Thank you for your assistance in your child’s academic success.
Sincerely

Sandi Coffman
